
Jingeri Parents and Caregivers,

As we come to the end of another remarkable year, I would like to take this opportunity to reflect on
the growth, success, and resilience demonstrated by our students throughout 2024. Their
dedication to learning, personal development, and wellbeing has been truly inspiring. It has been
heartening to see how they have embraced the Arcadia way, fostering meaningful relationships with
their peers and teachers and contributing to our vibrant school community.

To our parents and caregivers, thank you for your unwavering support of Arcadia College. Your
involvement and encouragement have been integral to the achievements and growth we celebrate
today. Together, we have nurtured a space where young people can thrive academically, socially,
and emotionally.

This year’s highlights include the magnificent Year 12 Formal, where we celebrated the culmination
of our seniors’ high school journey. It was a night to acknowledge their unique talents, academic
successes, and personal growth, as well as to express gratitude to the staff who have supported
them every step of the way. Equally, our award ceremonies for Distance Education, Junior, and
Senior schools were moments of immense pride, showcasing the achievements of our students and
the dedication of their families. With hundreds of parents and carers joining us, these events
reinforced the strength of our school community.

In our Distance Education program, we have experienced unprecedented growth, both in student
enrolments and staff numbers. This exciting expansion has enabled us to embark on a new chapter
with the opening of a dedicated Distance Education site. This facility will allow us to continue
innovating and delivering a flexible, high-quality learning experience tailored to the unique needs of
our students.

Finally, I extend my heartfelt thanks to our incredible staff. Your tireless efforts to provide
alternative pathways, welfare programs, and tailored educational opportunities make a profound
difference in the lives of our young people. Your commitment ensures that every student at Arcadia
College is given the tools to succeed and flourish.

As we close this chapter and prepare for 2025, I wish all our families a joyful Christmas
and a restful holiday break. I look forward to welcoming everyone back on Tuesday, 28th
January, for another exciting year of learning, growth, and achievement.

Best Wishes,

Abbey Walsh
Acting Principal

PRINCIPAL'S UPDATE

NEWSLETTER
Semester 2

ROBINA CAMPUS

12 Centreline Place
Robina, 
QLD 4226

Administration 
(07) 5655 1800 
Finance 
(07) 5655 1842

admin@arcadia.qld.edu.au
www.arcadia.qld.edu.au



YR 7 & 8 COORDIATOR
Ev Sasin



YR 9 COORDINATOR
Ben Sauvao



YR 10 COORDINATOR
Ali Baker



YR 11 COORDINATOR
Elisha Crossfield



YR 12 COORDINATOR
Brent Henson

SDuring Term 4, Year 12 students engaged across a variety of curricula and extra-curricular

activities. In the classroom, students analysed how the structures, language features, and

language of popular culture texts shaped meaning and created their own texts that reflect on

Australian identities; enhanced their mathematical knowledge and problem-solving abilities in

probability and finance, whilst gaining an understanding of loans, compound interest and making

decisions based on probability; conducted three social investigations: rights and responsibilities

in regard to voting and driving, the court system (with a focus on family law), and available

criminal support services and rights and responsibilities when travelling overseas; created digital

musical pieces, sculptures/models, anaglyphs, physical timelines, digital drawings and short

films; designed and created model cars, awareness posters and presentations, and completed a

range of crash tests; and were given the opportunity to apply a range of training methods and

principles, and evaluate the impact these have upon their performance of the sport-related

fitness elements.

Outside of the classroom, there was a wealth of opportunities for our students including: our 30

days to go - ‘Anything but a bag day’, our 20 days to go - ‘Dress as what you want to be when

you grow up’, Spirit Week celebrations, Blurred Minds VR workshop, Butterfly Foundation

Presentation, Summer Sports Day, Farewell Breakfast, and last but least the Year 12 Graduation

Formal. This was an excellent opportunity for our 2024 graduates to celebrate their

achievements with their Distance Education peers. Overall it was an excellent wrap up for our

Year 12 students and we wish them all the best in their future endeavours.



SUMMER SPORTS DAY
Summer Sports Day Success

On Tuesday 5th November we held our Summer Sports Day, it was a fantastic event filled with

energy, teamwork, and community spirit! Every student brought their best effort and

demonstrated true sportsmanship, making it an unforgettable day.

A huge congratulations to Guruman and Gurgany on their well-deserved wins! Your

determination and team spirit shone through.

A big thank you to everyone who participated and cheered from the sidelines, creating an

uplifting atmosphere for all. Special shout out to Brad for all the hard work in organising the even,

your dedication made this day smooth and enjoyable for students and staff.



DUKE OF EDINBURGH
Elisha Crossfield



CAREERS
Michelle Hoffman

UNI START PROGRAM
Tahlia McGahey



DISTANCE EDUCATION
Julie, Carmen & Sarah



HAVE YOU MOVED, CHANGED YOUR

PHONE NUMBER OR EMAIL ADDRESS?
A QUICK AND EASY WAY TO UPDATE YOUR DETAILS IS

THROUGH PARENT LOUNGE. IT ONLY TAKES A MINUTE

AND SAVES YOU TIME ON THE PHONE OR COMING INTO

THE OFFICE.

IMPORTANT DATES FOR TERM 1 2025

TUESDAY 28TH JANUARY

TERM 1 COMMENCES FOR ALL YEAR LEVELS

WEDNESDAY 19TH FEBRUARY 

FAMILY INTERVIEW NIGHT

FRIDAY 21ST FEBRUARY

SCHOOL PHOTOS

FRIDAY 28TH FEBRUARY

PUPIL FREE DAY

FRIDAY 4TH APRIL

LAST DAY OF TERM 1




